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Prague, 20th November, 1882

My dear Mr. Sander,

I have received your letter of the 13th inst. I don’t quite know what to make of the things for the Baroness. Ashe said that she agreed with you a price of £5 to £6. I suggest that you send Od. pescatorei Alexandra or Masdevallia harryana which you wrote to me about, so that it will come to £5 – 6. It is important that she is satisfied for the Baron knows about orchids and he currently dotes on Masdevallias; but of course you can send him what you like, this is for the order of the wife which she wants to pay for immediately.
The Baron visited me some days ago and said about the parrots that you should tell him how much you want for them, because they will be a gift for his old mother. He does not want to spoil her pleasure….
Today we are having a thaw; after the temperatures sank to minus 5 degrees yesterday, this morning they were plus 4 degrees. So you could send some orchids, perhaps a small plant of Od. triumphans. 

I have not yet received the Impatiens sanderianum.

It is a pity that the Vanda sanderiana did not travel well, as they were collected in the rainy season. Roebelen is still in the Philippines, it is amazing how many Phalaenopsis grow there, 20 species have been described.

Did you sell the Cattleya sanderiana well ? Have the plants from Eduard arrived in good order ? The old Low does not seem to want to let be – he wants to be an even greater competitor. You must take care to keep the destinations of your travellers secret, for it is unbelievable how he manages to follow everywhere your travellers are.

With kind regards from your sincere friend,

B Roezl

Orchids for Baroness Hruby:
Od. pescatorei

Od. alexandra ?

Od. triumphans

Masdevallia harryana
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